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Missing a GPS? Police might have it

	Caledon OPP reports they have recovered a number of GPS?units in the course an investigation.

People who are missing a Tom Tom or Garmin unit might want to contact police because it might be among those they have. Those

who can identify their unit, with make, model and serial number, can contact police at 905-584-2241.
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